
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 13th May

Dear Parents,

Well it’s definitely feeling like the summer term with a strong dose of sunshine this week.

Uniform
As started at the end of last term, we are now in our Summer uniform. This means children
no longer need to wear jumpers and they can be left at home. In addition, if you would like to
provide your child with a sun hat or sun cream in the playground then please feel free to do
this, unfortunately we are unable to support children when applying suncream so they need
to be able to do this themselves. As blazers, hats and accessories are often removed in
classrooms when it’s warmer, please ensure you label all items of school clothing. This makes
it much easier to ensure the right equipment is returned to the right child at the end of the
day!

Year 6
A special mention needs to go out to Year 6 this
week who have worked incredibly hard completing
their SATs. These end of Key Stage 2 assessments
are designed to look at the progress made in
Primary school and celebrate all they have achieved.
Our Year 6’s worked incredibly hard and focussed
well over the week; we really couldn't be prouder of
them.

Summer Term Events
We have an incredibly packed Summer term
calendar coming up, please do keep an eye out for any slight changes to dates where we have
to. The next parent events are our ‘Celebration of Learning’, at the end of the half term
which provides parents with a chance to come into classrooms and look through children’s
books and work - something we know has been missed over the past few years. We also have
exciting plans for our Jubilee Celebrations on June 10th. Our ‘Best of British’ Queens
Carnival will be taking place in the afternoon and parents will also be invited to attend. We
can’t wait!

I hope you all have a fantastic weekend, and I look forward to seeing you on Monday.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week
To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

May
Monday 9th -Thursday 12th

KS2 SATs week
Friday 6th River Trip - Year 5

Monday 16th WW2 Evacuation
Day Year 6

Thursday 19th Sail for a Fiver Day
Year 6

Tuesday 24th Stay and Play New
Reception Classes

Thursday 26th Tutankhamun
Museum Visit Year 3

Thursday 26th - Celebration of
Learning Exhibition All Years

June
Monday 6th - Fiver Challenge Year

5 and 6
Monday 6th - Primary Arts Week

All Years
Tuesday 7th - World Oceans Day

All Years
Friday 10th - Jubilee Celebrations

All Years
Monday 13th - People Who

Changed the World Day Year 1
and 2

Thursday 16th - Kingston
Maurward Trip Reception

Monday 20th - Carey Camp Year 5

Please ensure school visit
consent is ticked on the

SIMS parent app to ensure
trip permission is granted.

https://youtu.be/CvRLRFsL9W4

